
Well known WA Artist, Helen Norton and the Autism Association team up to raise funds for 
AAWA’s new community house in Churchill Ave

Helen Norton, Norton Gallery, and the 
Autism Association are holding an art 
auction to raise funds to help kit out and 
furnish the Association’s Community Op-
tions Clubhouse in Churchill Ave. 

Artwork to the value of $26,000 has 
been donated by Helen Norton as well 
as other art items. 100% of the money 
raised in the auction as well as 10% of 
all other gallery sales during the ticket 
event will go towards fitting out the 
clubhouse with computers and furniture, 
making it a great place to be for those 
with Autism.

The auction will be held at the Norton Gallery on 
28th April, and is a ticket only event. 
*See below for details on how to get a ticket. 
Tickets are limited for the auction event. 

However, Helen Norton’s exciting new exhibition 
‘No-Ark - How Do We Stay Enchanted?” is open 
to the general public from the 27th April 2012.  
Entry is free. The exhibition runs till May 26th. 

Helen Norton Art Exhibition and Fund Raiser for The 
Autism Association of Western Australia

Shown above : Helen Norton and Russell Thomas, 
Executive Manager of Employment and Community 
Options Services for the Autism Asociation.
Shown at left: ‘Hybrid Car’- by Helen Norton

At Norton Gallery
346 South Terrace, South Fremantle WA

Ph: (08) 9336 5130
Further details will be available at: 

www.nortongallery.com.au
after 9th April

For further press details on this event please 
contact 

Helen Norton on 0418 921648
 info@helenorton.com.au or 

Amber at AAWA at autismwa@autism.org.au
TICKETS will be made available at: 

www.autism.org.au on or about 9th April.
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